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From: Andrew Tarek <andrewtarek@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 2:52 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Cc: claire.stadtmueller@gmail.com
Subject: RI House Bill 7295

February 6, 2024 In Support of RI House Bill 7295 
To the RI House Committee on Environment and Natural Resources 
 
My name is Andrew Russell, and I support H 7295. 
 
As a constituent of Rhode Island, I feel it is my duty to champion this bill as it signifies a step in 
the right direction to combat the various metals and chemicals that are being sprayed into the 
atmosphere for means of geoengineering as well as supposed Solar Radiation Modification 
(SRM). These malignant elements find their way to us, The People, and to other living beings on 
Earth. I have certainly not given my consent to this onslaught of harmful action that is disguised 
and justified as a necessity. 
 
My voice does matter, along with many other educated voices who are growing in number. These 
actions perpetuated by the Federal Government consist of aerosol spraying of poisonous 
materials that eventually become part of the rain water we drink, if not actually part of the air we 
breathe. In addition, the spraying has been publicized as a needed blocking of the sun’s rays to 
combat global warming when in fact it denies us of the essential benefits of the sun, primarily 
vitamin D. 
 
There are many patents to support my declarations, and you need only to refer to any 
environmental expert in support of H 7295 for solid evidence. I have seen this bill get buried for 
one reason or another, and there is no excuse to continue doing so when the evidence is readily 
available. 
 
Please do the right thing. 
 
Andrew Russell 
andrewtarek@gmail.com 


